
KG MS 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Alburquerque, New Mexico 

Dear ''lr. Maguire: 

1000 WATTS 

1380 K.C. 

Phone HU 1 -3133 

HOTEL SENATOR, SACRAMENTO, CALIF. 

February 4, 1957 

This letter will verify your report of reception 
of Radio Station KGiiS on January 29, 1957. 

KGMS was under testing, proving a three tower 
directional array consisting of three 180 foot guide 
towers. The transmitter is located at Garden Highway 
and El Centro Road which is about four miles Northwest 
of Sacramento. The antenna system is also located there. 
Our regularly scheduled frequency checks are conducted 
with RCA at Point Reys, California. 

At the present time we are on the air full time 
around the dock. We began our 24 hour a day operation 
Sunday, February 3. Up to that time we were a day time 
only station. 

Thank you very much for your interest. 

Very, truly yours, 

LO Al. EDWARDS 
Chie Engineer 

LZE:kd 


